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CONSTRUCTION ADVISORY
Trolley Station Closures & Detours

Renovation work on the Spring Street Trolley Station started in late August and will continue through 
December 2012. The station WILL REMAIN OPEN DURING CONSTRUCTION, however construction 
detours are planned for passengers to follow when accessing the trolley. Please use extra caution during 
construction and follow the direction of the on-site flagging staff when crossing the tracks.

Station/Rider/Business Information
n	 Improvements for this project include new station boarding platforms 

to accommodate the low-floor trolleys, next-arrival electronic signs, 
shelters, track, switches and more.

n	 Once complete, passengers will experience a safer and more efficient 
boarding experience. 

n	 Local businesses and pedestrian walkways outside of the station will 
remain accessible.

n	 Most work will occur between 7 a.m. and 6 p.m., Monday through 
Saturday. 

n	 Limited night and weekend work may occur. 

n	 Noise and dust is anticipated during construction. 

n	 Construction will continue through December.

 

The Trolley Renewal Project
The Trolley Renewal Program is a joint project with the San Diego Association of Governments and the 
San Diego Metropolitan Transit System. This work is part of a $720 million project to renew the entire 
MTS Trolley network. Once complete, new low-floor Trolleys will operate throughout the system. All stations 
will be equipped with next-arrival signs, new shelters and seating. The end result will be easier access, 
quicker trips, a more comfortable ride, and an enhanced transit experience.

Late August – December 2012

Spring Street Station in La Mesa
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